
 

 

Entry to Year R in September 2023 Key Dates 
 

Year R applications are normally for children born between 1 September 2018 and 

31 August 2019. 

Completed applications for your child to start in Year R in 2023 must be submitted 

by Monday 16 January 2023. 

 

 

On Offer day, Monday 17 April 2023 Kent County Council (KCC) will: 
 

KCC will send an offer email after 4pm to those parents who have provided a valid email 

address and post an offer letter via first class post for all other parents. The offer notification 

will detail: 



 

1. The name of the school at which a place is offered. 

2. The reasons why the child is not being offered a place at any school named on the 

application as a higher preference than the school offered. 

3. Information about the right of appeal against the decisions to refuse places at other 

named schools. 

4. Information on how to request a place on a waiting list for schools originally named 

as a preference, if they want their child to be considered for any places that might 

become available. 

5. Advice on how to find contact details for the schools where they were not offered a 

place, so that they can lodge an appeal with the governing body. 

Appeals 
 

 All parents have the statutory right to appeal against any decision refusing them a 

school place. 

 Where parents have lodged an appeal against the refusal of a place and a place 

becomes available at the school, the place can then be offered without an appeal 

being heard, provided there are no other applicants at that time ranked higher on the 

school’s waiting list. 


